
Deborah Sales, Director of Develop­
ment, Marty Maiers, President, Old 
Capitol Kiwanis Club and Debb Green, 
Coordinator of Children's Services are 
shown with puppets and books that 
will be used to comprise storytelling 
kits recently purchased by the Old 
Capitol Kiwanis Club. The storytell­
ing kits will be circulated but will also 
be used by library staff members for 
storytelling at outreach locations such 
as preschools and neighborhood cen­
ters. 

A. Kent Braverman is shown with two 
leaves that will be added to the ICPL 
Foundation's Centennial Endowment 
Recognition Tree located in the College 
Street lobby. One leaf, to be placed on 
the original tree is in memory of Kent's 
father Aaron Braverman; the second 
leaf will be the first leaf to be added to 
the new extension of the tree and is in 
memory of his mother Fannie 
Braverman. Contact the Development 
Office for more information about how 
you can have your name engraved on a 
leaf. 


